
Emma Rifai                      Teaching Evaluations  
 

 Instructor 
Harry Potter: 
Mystery and 

Magic of Life 
Fall 2020 

 Instructor 
Religion 

and 
Women 
Spring 
2020 

Teaching 
Assistant 
Medieval 
Religion 

and 
Culture 

Fall 2018 
*Data from 

three 
sections 

Instructor 
Digital 

Media and 
Religion 
Spring 
2018 

Teaching 
Assistant 

Harry 
Potter:  

Mystery & 
Magic of 

Life 
Fall 2017 

Organization-
The instructor 
used class time 
well 

5.8 The instructor 
is effective in 
teaching the 
course 
materials. 

6.00 5.06; 
5.50; 
5.69 

5.71 5.78 

Clarity-The 
instructor 
communicated 
course material 
clearly 

5.8 The work 
assigned by 
the instructor 
is worthwhile 
and helped me 
learn the 
course 
material. 

5.80 4.67; 
5.43; 
5.63 

5.43 5.30 

Learning 
Focused-The 
instructor’s 
teaching 
methods helped 
students learn 

5.8 The instructor 
supports 
student 
learning in 
this class. 

5.80 5.28; 
5.71; 
5.69 

5.86 5.83 

Learning 
Materials-The 
assignments, 
readings, and 
activities 
facilitated 
learning 

5.8 Course 
content is 
interesting to 
me. 

5.50 NA 5.14 5.74 

Assessment-
Assessments 
(such as 
quizzes, papers, 
and exams) 
aligned with 
course 
objectives  

5.8 Course 
material is 
presented 
enthusiasticall
y. 

5.80 NA 5.50 5.78 

Support-Help 
was available 
for students 

5.8 Concepts are 
presented in a 
manner that 
helps me 

5.20 NA 5.36 5.61 



learn. 
  This course is 

intellectually 
stimulating. 

5.80 NA 5.57 5.48 

  Important 
points are 
clarified with 
good 
examples. 

5.80 NA 5.69 5.78 

  This course 
has improved 
my ability to 
read critically. 

5.80 NA 5.43 5.39 

  The instructor 
seems 
interested in 
teaching this 
course. 

5.80 NA 5.93 5.87 

  This instructor 
is prepared for 
each class. 

5.80 NA 5.86 5.83 

  The instructor 
challenges me 
to think. 

5.80 NA 5.71 5.65 

  This instructor 
treats students 
fairly 
regardless of 
their ethnic or 
cultural views. 

5.80 NA 5.92 5.87 

  The 
instructor’s 
direction in 
this course is 
free from 
attitudes and 
actions 
demeaning to 
women. 

5.80 NA 5.79 5.91 

  This instructor 
is available 
during office 
hours. 

5.80 NA 5.86 5.83 

  I would 
recommend a 
course taught 
by this 
instructor to 
other students. 

5.80 NA 5.64 5.83 

 



Scores:  1 = Strongly Disagree; 6 = Strongly Agree 
 

 

Written Comments: 
Instructor 

Harry Potter: 
Mystery and 

Magic of Life 
Fall 2020 

Instructor 
Religion and 

Women 
Spring 2020 

Teaching Assistant 
Medieval Religion 

and Culture 
Fall 2018 

Instructor 
Digital Media and 

Religion 
Spring 2018 

Teaching 
Assistant 

Harry Potter:  
Mystery & 

Magic of Life 
Fall 2017 

I think the fact 
that the 
instructor 
participated 
and kept up 
with 
everyone’s 
discussion 
tread helped 
drive more 
discussion and 
therefore more 
learning  

Emma was a very 
open, patient, and 
kind instructor.  I 
really enjoyed 
having her as a 
teacher! I loved the 
class, too, I really 
learned a lot. 

Very kind and great 
TA. 

This ended up being 
my favorite class of 
the semester, which I 
never would’ve 
thought in the 
beginning.  I’m very 
thankful for Emma 
and all the care that 
she obviously put 
into making sure all 
of us students got the 
best experience we 
could. 

Really enjoyed 
when Emma led 
discussion!  She 
was great! 

This was such 
an enjoyable 
class to be 
apart of. 
Discussions 
were so 
thought-
provoking and 
she had a great 
way of 
engaging with 
her students. 

This course was so 
wonderful! I really 
enjoyed all the 
readings and 
especially the 
discussions.  They 
were so interesting 
and really helped me 
learn a lot. 

Should be allowed 
at least one 
unexcused absence. 

I appreciate that you 
always leave plenty 
of time for questions 
so our discussion 
isn’t rushed.  
Sometimes the 
readings felt a little 
long for what we got 
out of them. 

Awesome class 
and very 
interesting.  I 
love how 
passionate you 
are! 

I wish we 
would have had 
more 
discussions 
about the books 
and movies.  
The characters 
and plot lines.  
Rather than 
connecting it to 
the real world 
every single 
class. 

Some of the 
readings were very 
long and especially 
hard to manage in 
the period of a 
Monday to a 
Wednesday what 
with Tuesday classes 
and all. I think that 
the max amount in 
those time periods 
that I could handle 
was 20 pages, and 

Thanks for being a 
wonderful TA 

This has been my 
favorite class so far!  
Each class we are 
presented with new 
ideas and ways in 
which to view the 
world.  I have 
thoroughly enjoyed 
listening to both the 
instructor and my 
classmates ideas on 
the topics covered in 
class. 

Great professor!  
She is great 
initiating 
conversation 
and class 
discussion in a 
learning 
environment.  
Pushes students 
to elaborate and 
clarify ideas 
which is very 
helpful. 



This has been 
my favorite 
class here at 
Iowa and I 
would love for 
Emma to know 
that she created 
such an 
comforting 
environment 
for her students 
to really open 
up, be 
themselves, 
and take a 
stand. 

anything more had 
me up until very 
late, especially 
because a 2 page 
response paper had 
to be written after 
the reading (which 
were usually dense 
with information).  I 
think something that 
would have helped 
would be to decrease 
the response papers 
by two as well as rid 
of two articles, and 
that way, the class 
could spend two 
classes on one topic 
(it always felt like 
were running short 
of time to talk about 
things). 

I really enjoyed 
having Emma as a 
TA.  I would gladly 
take another class 
with her as a T.A. 
again in the future! 

This is my favorite 
class I have taken at 
Iowa thus far.  The 
teacher created a 
very open and 
inviting discussion 
environment. 

By far my 
favorite TA I’ve 
had in college!  
Thank you for 
the great 
semester Emma!  
(Mischief 
Managed) 

Emma was a 
great instructor. 
She was really 
great at 
facilitating 
discussion and 
supporting it 
along the way 
when students 
were stumped 
on how to 
respond.  I 
loved this class 
and learning 
from Emma. 

Thank you Emma.  
You did an 
outstanding job. 

I really loved 
when Emma 
was on my side 
of the 
classroom!  I 
loved the points 
she made and 
the conversation 
she brought with 
her. 

 This was my 
favorite discussion 
section for any of 
my classes!  I felt 
really comfortable in 
the environment. 

Emma has been 
one of my 
favorite 
instructors 
without a doubt.  
She was always 
good at making 
even topics that 
were not that 
interesting to me 
incredibly 
engaging.  
Given the 
chance I would 
definitely take 
another course 
with her. 

 


